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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 11:23 AM
To: Richard Kedrowski
Cc: Hector Caballero; Lisa Martin
Subject: RE: Clean up assessment for 815 University Ave W

Sounds good. thanks.  -Mai 
 
From: Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 8:59 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Hector Caballero <Hector.Caballero@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Clean up assessment for 815 University Ave W 
 
Yes, you can go ahead with the Hearing. I have added notes in Comments and added my photo to the file. I had 
done a re-check on the way to work at 0530, per Steve Magner. Trash had not been removed. Work Order was sent 
and file kept open. Work Crew cleaned the property as a first stop. Since the file was still open, Hector did not 
know that I had sent the Work Order. He did his reinspection later that day and the property was clean because the 
Crew had already removed the trash. 
 
Sorry for overcomplicating this one! 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 10:59 AM 
To: Hector Caballero <Hector.Caballero@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Clean up assessment for 815 University Ave W 
 
Hi Hector and Richard, 
See your notes below.  Also, I don’t see recheck photos even though note indicated so.  Hector’s 
comment below says closed-abated, but there is a work order done by contractor.    Should we go 
forward with a hearing? 
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Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


